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As a solar adopter for two year, I strongly reject the changes to our solar policy in 
Maine. The cost to solar in Maine is neglegible when considering the cost CMP 
passes along to customer for a poorly maintained grid and record profits for their 
shareholders. I’m unwilling to risk solar adoption in Maine with the realities of 
climate change we are already facing in order to save an out of our country company 
from hauling in record profits. It’s time for the PUC to take a stand.


